To:  Beginning Orchestra Students/Parents

From:  Mrs. Trapane

Date:  September 6, 2016
RE:  Beginning String Orchestra

Dear Parents,

Greetings!  I trust that you have had a restful summer and are eager to start the new school year.  I am excited to begin classes for the orchestra members.  I am sure that the new students will make a great addition to the present orchestra.  This year, we are also adding 5th grade to the orchestra.
Students will need an instrument for class.  Some of you may already have instruments and have spoken to me about them.  Our string vendor for Berwick Area School District is Judd Violins in Williamsport.  I will be sending home information regarding his rental program.  Please keep in mind that you are not obligated to rent or purchase an instrument from this company.  If you have questions or are unsure of the quality of an instrument, please do not hesitate to check with me. Please try to stay away from colored instruments and most instruments found on Ebay or Amazon.   I have found that they tend to be of poor quality and valuable class time is wasted when they constantly need to be tuned or fixed.  Your child will have better success and will want to continue to play if they start out with a good instrument.

Over the next few days, I will be demonstrating the violin, viola, cello, and bass.  The students will be allowed to try the different instruments.  We will recommend the instrument that suits them best and will also size them accordingly.
Students will also need a book for class.  The method book that will need to be purchased is “Strictly Strings” Book 1 for _______ (violin, viola, cello, bass).  Books may be ordered when instruments are ordered.  You may also see me and I will arrange to have your book ordered.  I will also be following another beginning method series that will precede the Strictly Strings book.  I will provide the needed material for this mini course.

I am looking forward to working with this new group of students.  Please call or email me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jill Trapane

Orchestra Director, Berwick Area Middle and High School

jtrapane@berwicksd.org
570-759-6400  x3200  

